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Dear Sir, Ma’am

Further to your letter 05 September 2019 I would like to make the below
representation regarding the proposed submission Arch5 – The Archway
Campus, Highgate Hill N19

I am in favour of bringing the existing building back in to use as proposed but still feel
the proposed development attempts to over use the space available offering cramped
poorly proportioned developments. I would like to see the overall density of
development reduced.

I am most concerned about the plans to build directly adjacent to Whitehall Mansion and
feel that this would pose a serious fire risk. I am also concerned that building in such
close proximity to Whitehall Mansions would undermine the structural integrity of the old
buildings at Whitehall Mansions. I feel that the proposed building of new developments
would likely cause a significant amount of noise pollution both during construction and
once occupied as presently this wall does not have an adjoining property. 

I would like the current cycle path to be preserved and consideration to cycling given
throughout.

Many thanks for your consideration 

Kind regards 
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